WANT EXTRA CREDIT?*
ENJOY GRAPHIC NOVELS?

LIKE FREE BOOKS?

SIGN UP FOR THE RACE, ETHNICITY, AND
LITERATURE (REL) READING GROUP!

WHAT:
This a fun, informal reading group which offers the chance
to discuss books written by BIPOC authors and creators that
you might not encounter in other courses.

For this meeting, we'll be discussing Jerry Craft’s award-
winning, middle grade graphic novel New Kid. All are
welcome and snacks and coffee will be provided. The first
20 students to sign up will receive a free copy of the book!

WHEN:
Thursday March 21st, 3-4PM
Wheatley, 6th Floor, Room 47

SIGN UP by scanning the QR code
or by emailing susan.tan@umb.edu

Middle school
is hard enough
without beine the...

SCAN ME

Anyone requiring disability related accommodations, including dietary
accommodations, should go to www.ada.umb.edu or contact susan.tan@umb.edu

For more information on the English Department’s Race, Ethnicity, and Literature
(REL) concentration/minor, visit https://tinyurl.com/RELUMASS or email
susan.tan@umb.edu.

*Ask your English Professor about receiving extra credit for attending (please note,
this is at the discretion of your professor, not guaranteed)



